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March 23, 2020 
  
Dear Valued Partner, 

  
As we continue to understand the impact of the COVID-19 virus, SiMEDEx remains committed to the wellbeing of our employees, 
business partners and local communities and have already taken decisive actions to protect our team’s health, safety and security. 
We have instituted a rigorous work from home program for our office staff and continue to stress appropriate social distancing and 
hygiene protocols with our entire work force. 

  
Products manufactured at our Paso Robles, CA facility directly and indirectly supply the world with materials that are essential to the 
medical industry. 
  
SiMEDEx will continue to operate all manufacturing operations at capacity. To date, we remain fully operational. 

  
These are challenging times and the more we communicate, the better we can work through this to maintain operations as 
expected. 

  
Thank you for your continued partnership. We will all get through this together. Stay safe and healthy! 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
Paul Mazelin 
President 
SiMEDEx Inc. 

 
  

 

 

 

 


